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From: Julie Busc
To: MSB Planning Commission
Subject: Facility in down town Big Lake next to Library and park that is requesting permission to make marijuana growing

manufacturing
Date: Friday, May 24, 2024 8:42:44 PM

[EXTERNAL EMAIL - CAUTION: Do not open unexpected attachments or links.]
To whom it may concern:

I am a very concerned citizen of Big Lake. We have several folks who want to turn a vacant
business into a growing business in down town Big Lake. It is next door to our library and
Jordan park. It has a public bike trail running in front of building. Please this makes no sense
for our community. Houston welcomes their type of business we do not, and especially not
next door to the library. We don't want the crime that comes with this type of business or the
traffic, the potentially stoned patrons or growers when the library has so many children it
serves and are subject to the fumes, the criminal activities, and the clientele it serves. If the
want to do this out of downtown then they should look not next door to a school or next door
to Library or across from the Fire Department. Please consider the kids and say no to Next
Level Labs license number 38382 and no 38379 Say no to Alaska Vibes, LLC. No to Lakeside
Relief, No to Greg Miller, No to Kerby Coman, No to Casey Wilkins and all involved. It's just a
bad idea.
Will invite crime in our area, unwanted traffic, won't be safe for kids at library or kids using
bike path or kids being around the fumes. We are trying to make the world a better place for
our kids and our grandkids and build our downtown. This type of business has no business in
our town planning.

Thank you,
Julie Busch
907-892-7543 
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